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Al Ain University family exchanges congratulations on Eid Al-Fitr
from a distance

In the context of continuing to apply social distance to limit the spread of Covid-19, and after the
positive interaction of the Ramadan meeting remotely, Al Ain University organized a friendly,
remote meeting for the AAU family in both campuses in Al Ain and Abu Dhabi to exchange
congratulations and blessings on the occasion of Eid Al Fitr, in the presence of the AAU
Chancellor, Dr. Noor El Deen Atatreh, the AAU President Prof. Ghaleb Al Refae, and the Vice
President Dr. Amer Qasim.

The meeting started with a congratulation by Dr. Atatreh, expressing his appreciation for the
feelings of brotherhood, cooperation, and love between the staff, in addition to the teamwork
and perseverance, praising their efforts to achieve the highest standards of success during this
difficult period.

The participants recalled the memories of the Eid in their childhood during an interesting
discussion, in addition to, a joyful competition.
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